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In September, the Big Sky and Glendale Schools purchased supplemental 
classroom libraries with their Title IA funds.  Students and teachers are excitedly 
awaiting these additional books to add to the existing classroom libraries and 
resources.  Jackie Conway began providing library services to both schools on 
September 30th.  

 Aimsweb Fall Benchmarking was complete on October 7th with all 
students in 1st-8th grade participating in both ELA and mathematics screening.  
The students will be participating in the District Writing Assessment the week of 
October 11th.  Special education services including speech/language therapy for 
students have been scheduled and a special education teacher has been 
assigned to provide services to those students who meet IDEA eligibility.  

Students will be assigned 1:1 iPad devices at both schools in October.  
Everett Holm is working to set-up student devices with grade-level apps, test 
administration platforms, as well as Google apps to utilize in the event of a 
transition to remote instruction.   


